
 We will finish our study of becoming play experts this week!  Students will be 

making a new toy using their imagination and the materials sent in last week.  They 

will reflect on what they learned about toys and playing with others.  Students will 

interview someone in the other class to find out what classroom toy they prefer 

and how they like to play with that toy.  

The core math group will be assessed on numbers 0-5 (counting objects in sets, 

drawing objects to show a number, and writing numbers). Then we will move on to 

numbers 6-10. 

The enrichment math group will work on using counting to problem solve.  They will 

figure out the difference between two numbers. They have been taught correct 

number formation for numbers 0-20.  Mrs. Lockhart is still noticing some numbers 

written backwards.  Please practice writing numbers at home. 
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We do NOT celebrate Halloween at school.  PLEASE DO NOT send your 
child in a costume! 

Dates  

Tuesday, 10/30 

• Naylor field trip 

(9:30-1:30) 

• End of Quarter 1 

Wednesday, 10/31 

• Fall Celebration 

Thursday, 11/1 

• Visiting author 

• Reflections submission 

deadline 

Friday, 11/2 

• PACK Assembly 

(12:45-1:30: gym) 

Tuesday, 11/6 

• 2-hour delay 

 

How can you help support us at home? 

• All students should be able to write their name with a capital letter at the beginning and the rest lowercase 

letters. 

• In your child’s daily folder, there is a page to practice letter fluency and another page to practice number 

fluency. You should time your child at least twice a week to see how many letters/numbers he/she can name 

correctly in one minute.  The goal is to increase the number correct throughout the month. 

• Please practice counting syllables in words and recognizing rhyming words with your child. 

Timely Tidbits 

• Please practice opening all packages/containers at home so that your child can open things independently. 

• ALL WCPSS will operate on a 2-hour delay on November 6 due to elections. 

 

 

As we wrap up quarter 1, your child should be able 

to identify and know the correct sounds for the 

following letters: Aa, Tt, Hh, Pp, Cc, Nn, Mm, and 

Rr.  They should be able to read the following sight 

words: I, if, the, in. 

Last day for rest 
time is Friday! 

Parent Volunteers needed on Wednesday morning and Friday morning from 

10-10:50am.  Must be willing to follow steps to help students record 

themselves in Seesaw. 


